
 

  

 
 
 
 
MATTHEW T. LARKIN 
Revenue Requirement Senior Manager 
mlarkin@idahopower.com 

 
 
April 15, 2025 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Commission Secretary 
Idaho Public Utilities Commission 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd., Bldg 8,  
Suite 201-A (83714) 
PO Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho  83720-0074 
  

Re:   Idaho Power Company’s 2024 Annual FERC Form 1 Report 
 
Dear Commission Secretary: 
 

Pursuant to Idaho Code § 61-405, attached for electronic filing are Idaho Power 
Company’s FERC Form 1 Report and Idaho Supplement for the year ending December 31, 
2024.  Also included is the IDACORP 2024 Annual Report.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact Regulatory Consultant Kelley Noe at 

208-388-5736 or knoe@idahopower.com. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Matthew T. Larkin 
 

MTL:sg 
Enclosures 
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